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MPLA Activities 

 Submitted an article to the Good Stuff   

 Submitted news to MPLA newsletter about North Dakota libraries 

 Sent out emails to membership regarding dues and dues renewals 

 Set up a committee to review applicants for the Leadership Institute 

NDLA Activities 

  Members continue to meet via Zoom on the first Friday of the month for book 

discussion 

 NDLA will be studying a proposed increase in dues.  Dues for the Association have not 

been raised for a number of years 

 Planning is underway for the annual conference to be held in Dickinson, ND 

North Dakota Library Activities 

   Because of declining oil prices, the State Library was forced to cut their budget for the 

remainder of the biennium 

 The North Dakota State Library hosted a series of six summer reading workshops in 

February for librarians across the state  

 The State Library will hold Spring Workshops in early April   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Paulette Nelson 

NDLA Representative 

 

 


